
 

 

 

MEMO 

To: County Board of Commissioners 

From: Sue Bostwick 

Date: August 1, 2023 

 

 

Gentlemen, 

 

It has been requested from the Veterans Board to change the 2023 winter levy, from .0564 to 

.0770 mills. This change would generate extra revenue for the Veterans of $240,728 more than 

previously requested. 

If you have any questions or concerns, I strongly encourage you to work with the Veterans 

Board to move forward.  

 

Thank you, 

 

 

 


